
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in NE Portland. 
 
I stand with the other neighbors who all request that the vacant or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in the 
Argay neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single family residential, and that the proposed Mixed 
Employment areas (Change Numbers 287,288,289 located at the SE Corner of 122nd and Shaver and 
290, located at the SW corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd) also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single 
family. I also support the City's similar change #688 along NE 148th Ave N or 1-84.  
 
I want to keep Argay Terrace a family friendly neighborhood. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Karen Wu 
 
14441 NE Morris Ct 
Portland, OR 97230 
503-312-2239 
Karen Wu <karenwu.hrp@gmail.com> 


